
 
 

 

PROCLAMATION  

NAMING THE WEEK OF MAY 1- 7, 2022  

AS NATIONAL DRINKING WATER WEEK  
 

WHEREAS, water follows a natural cycle from Earth to air to Earth again; and 

 

WHEREAS, water is a basic and essential need of all living things; and 

 

WHEREAS, our health, comfort, and standard of living depend upon an abundant supply 

of safe drinking water; and 

 

WHEREAS, the ever-tightening standards for drinking water make better facilities and 

better trained personnel essential, 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, the City Council of the City of Two Rivers hereby proclaims the week 

of May 1-7, 2022, as  

 

NATIONAL DRINKING WATER WEEK 
 

in the City of Two Rivers; and urges all citizens to recognize the special contributions of the Two 

Rivers Water Department, and the special efforts of the staff who work every day to enhance 

the well-being of the citizens of our community. 

 

 Dated this 2nd day of May, 2022. 

 

 
Adam Wachowski, City Council President 

 

 

 

Gregory E. Buckley, City Manager 


